DEVELOPMENT SERVICES DIRECTORATE

PROPERTY & DEVELOPMENT DIVISION

REPORT TO HOUSING LEAD MEMBER

SUBJECT : Myrtle Place, Salford and Cromwell Road Bridge, Salford

PURPOSE OF REPORT.

To seek approval to allow the Environment Agency access to carry out cleanup work.

RECOMMENDATION.

I recommend that the Lead Member approves the transaction as detailed below.

INFORMATION.

 To allow the Environment Agency access with vehicles and machinery required to clear the River 
Irwell. In respect of Myrtle Place the footpath may need to be redirected which will not affect any 
rights of way and bollards temporarily removed.


This matter has been discussed with the Director of Housing Services who has confirmed no 
objections in principle.
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